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Auguet 16, 1984

Mr. J. Philip Stohr, Director

Division of Radiation Safety & Safeguards
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, RI11l
P. O, Box 2203}

Atlanta, Georgia 30301

Dear Mr. SBtohr:
) MRC License ENM«1097, Docket 70~11113

(1
(2) NRC Inspection Report 70-1113/84-09
dated B/9/84, received 8/13/04

References:

Thank you very much for your letter reporting the results of the
inspection conducted at our licensed fuel fabrication plant by
Mr, £, L. Clay of your office on July 16-20, 1984,

As stated in your letter, General Electric Company agreet with
your intention not tc place the subject inspection report (with
the exception of the cover page) in the Public Document Room
pursuant to 10 CPR 2.,790(4).,

Very truly yours,

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY

Chailie 1 Jaaf/«—-—-

Charles M, Vaughan, Manager
Licensing & Nuclear Materials Management
M/C J26
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Senera) Electric Coopana

ATTR: Mr. ). A Long, Gerera) Manager
Wilsington Manyfacturing Department

P. & Box 780 |

wilaington, NC 28402

Gertlgmen:
CUBJECT: REPORT NO. 70+11)3/84-09

On July 16-20, 1984, NRC fnspected activities autherized by NRC Licerse
No. SNM=1087 for your Wilmington Manyfacturing Department, At the conclusion of
the faspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your staff
fgentified 1n the enclosed fnspection report,

Areas exanined during the Inspection are 1dentified fn the report. Within these
areas, the f1nspection consfsted of selective examinations of procedures and
representative records, Interviews with personne), and observation of activities
in progress,

Within the scope of the inspection, no violations or deviations were 'dentified,

in accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(d) and 10 CFR 73.21, safeguards activities and
security measures are exempt from public adfsclosure; therefore, the enclosures to
this letter, with the esception of the report cover pige which presents o
nonexempt summary, will not be placed in NRC's Pudb)ic Document Room,

The responses directed by this Tetter and the enclosures are not subject to the
clearance procedures of the Office of Maragement and Budget fssved under the
Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-51).

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

‘3“{,134 " ZE!“*~‘

F 0. Philip Stohr, Director
.- Diviston of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No. 70+1113/84-09
(Exempt from Disclosure)

cc w/enc):
C. M. Vaughan, Manager
Licensing and Nuclear Materfals
Management Unit
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Report No.: 70-1113/84-08
Licensee: Genera) Electric Company
P.O. Box 780
wileington, NC 28401
Docket No.: 70-1113
License No.: SNM-1097
Fecility Name: Wilmington Manufacturing Department
Inspection Dates: July 16-20, 1984
Inspection st Genera) Electric site near Wilmington, North Carolina,

Inspector:

ate Signe
Approved by:

pine, of, WaterTal Control e Signe
g Accountabitity Sectfon, Nuclear

Materials Safety and Safeguards Branch,

Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards

SUMMARY

Scope:  This routine fnspection entailed 42 inspector-hours (37 inspector-hours
during norms) vortin? hours, and & inspector-hours on backshift) In the areas of
measurement and statistical controls, facility organization, physical {nventory
preparations and independent fnspection effort.

Results: No violatfons or deviations were fdentified.



